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From: Larry Bishop <libishop1@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:47 PM

LATE
To: sbcob ‘{
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg b
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for focal farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

e
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From: Pamela Vanegas <pam_vanegas@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:50 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

| hope you are all having a great start to your workweek and had a great weekend spent in a spirit of gratitude. | am
writing to you all regarding a group of people for whom | am thankful: Our local farmworkers! Without them, I (and
most likely, we) would not have had as much fruits and vegetables at my Thanksgiving dinner.

With that being said, | urge you to please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for
state grant funding to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model
that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for
farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and
safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state
grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be
one of them.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pamela Vanegas, B.S. Public Health
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From: Ashley Heatherly <ashley.bananasplitz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:55 PM

To: sbcob

Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email orlgmated froma source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a
local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their
service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our
tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve
working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive
assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve
workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to
expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you,

Ashley Heatherly
C§hﬁmer nHa)

t Coordina

Soc;al vTedla E\/lanagel
BRITE: Building Resilience and Inclusion Through Engagement
ashley@BRITEyouth.org
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From: Toni Zamora <tonizamora.tm@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:56 PM
To: shcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email orlglnated from.a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: jesseduna@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:34 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center.

We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout
the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables.

The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Jesse Luna
805-340-9224
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From: Gloria Liggett <galiggett@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:13 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Gloria Liggety
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From: Laura Selken <laura.selken@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:15 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Nelson, Bob; Lavagnino, Steve
Subject: PLEASE aurhoerize D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Laura Selken

1611 Via Rico, Santa Maria, CA 93454
805-406-9989
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From: Laura Selken <laura.selken@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:15 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Nelson, Bob; Lavagnino, Steve
Subject: PLEASE aurhorize D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Laura Selken

1611 Via Rico, Santa Maria, CA 93454
805-406-9989
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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Caution: This email origina

Julie Carlson <jcarlson@english.ucsb.edu>

Monday, November 28, 2022 4:28 PM

sbcob

jhartman@countyofsb.org; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
D1 Funding for Farmwaorker Resource Program

ted from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not

click links or open attachn

nts unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been an excellent and very
successful model of what we can do to help support people who are essential to our wellbeing but whom we often do
not treat as such. We owe immense gratitude to our farmworker community for their work throughout the COVID-19
pandemic and to put food on our tables every day. The success in Ventura County has opened the opportunity for state
grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be

one of them.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Julie Carlson
Professor of English

Associate Dean and Faculty Equity Advisor, HFA

UC Santa Barbara
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From: Ashley Roach <amroach@ucsb.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:48 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you,

Ashley Roach, Goleta resident

Ashley Roach
PhD Candidate

Structural Materials

Gianola Group, Beyerlein Group
Mobile: {505) 331-2313

Email: amroach@ucsb.edu
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From: Raul Eulogio <rauleulogio3@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:50 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This emall originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not ,
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: Andi Gee <andig2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:57 PM

To: Hartmann, Joan; Hart, Gregg; Williams, Das; sbcob

Cc: Hazel Davalos

Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Please add my letter to the official minutes of the County Supervisors Meeting Notes.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Andi Garcia
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From: Meghan Scarpino <meghan.scarpino@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:45 PM

To: sbcob

Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Ashley Renteria <ashley_renteria0@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:27 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
Caution: This email originate

click links or open attachments unless yot
Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: Andrew Oman <omanam@®yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 6:32 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: Thi ail originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center.

We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as essential workers
throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. Yet support
for farmworkers should not come just from a place of gratitude; it should come from the realization that
they and their families are the economic and social base of our community. They are such a vital part of
the fabric of this County, harm to them unravels us all.

The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to
improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for
farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour
laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has
opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties
and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Andrew Oman

Educational Worker

Orcutt

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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From: Susan Horne <susanhorne@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 12:15 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

on: This email originated from a s , ara. Do not
chckfhn ks or open attachments unless you verlfy the sender nd know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
-Susan Horne
Health Educator, SBC PHD, Ret.
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From: Amalia Santiago <sr_amalia@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:41 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: Susana Fernandez <sfernn@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:50 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: Christiane Schlumberger <c.schiumberger@me.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:12 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Do not

: This email origir tside of the of San ; :
fy the sender and know the content is safe.

click links or open attachments unless you v
Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Christiane Schlumberger

Santa Barbara
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From: gailgboehm®@aol.com

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:27 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This em:
click links or opei

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Gail Boehme,
Goleta, 93117
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From: Victor Garcia <victormgarcia@ucsb.edu>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:25 PM

To: sbcob

Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Willlams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

originated from a source outside

Caution: This email orig | ce outsit : County of Sa
ttachments unless you verify the sender and know t

click links or op

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
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From: Jannet Rios <jannetrios94@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:19 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
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Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

My name is Jannet Rios, a citizen of Santa Maria. Today | am reaching out to ask you to please authorize
the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center.

We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as essential workers
throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables.

The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to
improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for
farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour
laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights.

This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to three other

California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them. | hope that you will
consider it and support the efforts.

Thank you,

Jannet Rios

Jannet Rios, M.S.E.
She.Her.Ella
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From: Stephanie Luna <stephanieluna138@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:48 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

County of Sant bara. Do not

ion: This ema ] ; ; :
'F 6D der and know the content is safe.

click links or open

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors, Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply
for state grant funding to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model
that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for
farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and
safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state
grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be
one of them. Thank you.

Stephanie Luna (she/her/hers)
Linkedin
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From: Barbara Wishingrad <seaandmts2 @yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:53 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

f Santa Barbara.

Caution: This email originatec arbara.
he content is saf

click links or open attachments u

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Yes! Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a
local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service
as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Barbara Wishingrad

1218 Castillo #3

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

| arise in the morning torn between a desire to save the world and a desire to savor the world. This makes it hard to plan
the day— E. B. White
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From: Valeria Resendiz <resendiz.valeria.08@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:57 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
‘Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
Caution: This email origi

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables.

The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Negrete

From: Cassandra Douglas <cassandra.a.douglas@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:29 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Cassandra Douglas

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

From: Yulianna Vega <yuliannavega@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:37 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Neg rete
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From: Anaysa R <anaysarodriguez9@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:58 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Negrete

From: Diane Fox <dnfox70@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:06 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Diane Fox
Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Neg rete

From: Torrie Cutbirth <torriecutbirth@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:.07 PM

To: sbcob

Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Torrie Cutbirth

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete
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From: Nancy Morales <nmorales@ucsb.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:14 PM
To: sbcob
Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

From: Rachel Torres <rtorres9513@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:01 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding
to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and
their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource
Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local
farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws,
resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity
for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that
Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you. Sincerely,
Rachel

Rachel Torres

PhD Student

Bren School of Environmental Science & Management
UC Santa Barbara

r_torres@ucsh.edu




Brianda Negrete

From: Linda Lee <trasklee@defactoman.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:16 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center.

We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout
the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker
Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers.

The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights.
This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California
counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Linda Lee
1204 N. B St, Lompoc, CA 93436



Brianda Negrete

From: Colin McGlinchey <mcglinchey_colin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:22 PM

To: sbcob

Cc Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
-Colin McGlinchey



Brianda Negrete

From: Joe Pierre <jpierre3@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:51 PM

To: sbcob

Ce: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

J. Pierre
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From: Emily lzmirian <eizmirlan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:52 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
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Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farm workers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Emily Izmirian
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From: Elizabeth Sarabia <sarabiaelizabethO5@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:01 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
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Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Elizabeth Sarabia

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

From: Kristen Peach <kristenpeach1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:07 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

From: Maria Salguero <maria@sbimmigrantdefense.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 7:58 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This emal! originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Staff Attorney

Direct: (805) 776-3594

Office: (805) 886-9136

Fax: (805) 456-0160

iImmigrant Legal Defense Center

Maria D. Salguero, Esq. | 120 E. Jones Street, #117
she/her/elia Santa Maria, CA 93458

www.shimmigrantdefense.org
EEE
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From: Andrea Uribe <undie8d@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8:05 AM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments uniess you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Andrea Uribe

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete
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From: joce Joy <jocejoy@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8.05 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for focal farmworkers. The program provides an accessibie place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Negrete )
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From: Rocio Calderon <rocio.calderon.vega@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:12 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Rocio calderon

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

From: Y R <yoliresendiz@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:14 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This emall originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.




Brianda Negrete

From: Galilea <galilea564@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:21 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara Do not
click links or open attachments unless you venfy the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Galilea Hernandez



Brianda Negrete

From: Whitney Mitchell <whitneyc.personal@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:55 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Neg rete

From: Renee Fraser <renee.fraser@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:41 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding
to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and
their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource
Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local
farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws,
resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity
for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that
Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you,

Renee C. Fraser



Brianda Negrete
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From: leslie valentin <lesvalenhair@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:38 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. [
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors, Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply
for state grant funding to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model
that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for
farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and
safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state
grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be
one of them. Thank you.



Brianda Neg rete

From: Kalea Conrad <kalea.conrad2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:18 PM

To: sbcob

Ce: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg

Subject: Please Ensure D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please ensure the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to applies for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. Our farmworking community deserves recognition and
resources for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their lifegiving
work every day to feed the country. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program will
provide an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Best,
Kalea Conrad

M.S. Environmental Sciences & Management 2024



Brianda Negrete

From: Valerie Jaimes <valerie jaimes39@grmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:29 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Valerie Jaimes



Brianda Negrete

From: Gwendolyn von Klan <gvonklan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:54 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Neg rete

From: Veronica Lee <its.fastroni@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:52 PM

To: sbcob

Ce: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Veronica L



Brianda Negrete

N S B RO
From: Eric Martinez <emarti2195@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:28 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D 1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.



Brianda Negrete

From: Tasi Meyer <tasimeyer@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:45 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: ThlS email orlgmated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Tasi Meyer



Brianda Negrete

From: Cody King <codyking409@googlemail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:47 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,
Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We can’t trust that businesses will treat vulnerable people with dignity or respect. Please

set up the resource center to promote justice in the fields.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Neg rete )

From: flse Cruz <ilsesarahy@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:52 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartrann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.



Brianda Neg rete

R R
From: Karen Arizmendi <kjarizmendi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:27 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Cautlon This email ongmated from a source outs:de of the County of Santa Barbara Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you,

Karen A



Brianda Neg rete

From: Kihabet Alcorta <kihabetbalcortahernandez@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:32 PM

To: sbcob

Ce: Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to
create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker
community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work
every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a
successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The program
provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other
legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to
three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you,

Kihabet



Brianda Negrete

From: Christine Milne <csmd4gwp@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:43 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara, Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COViD-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.
Christine Milne
805-683-2382



Brianda Negrete

From: Kersti Lewis <kerstilewis@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:37 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Negrete

— IR
From: Naomi Romulo <Naomijahtro@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:04 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

We all need to eat. Farm workers have the most essential responsibility to fulfill. Please authorize the Santa Barbara
County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local Farmworker Resource Center, We
owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the
COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource
Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local farmworkers. The
program provides an accessible place for farmworkers o receive assistance in navigating public agencies, receive
information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights.
This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California
counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy 521 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get OQutlook for Android




